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Nepcon Vietnam  17-19 November 2021  
 

Nepcon Vietnam (NEV) want to express our concern for everyone impacted by COVID.ௗ  

In the context of the ongoing restrictions in place across the country, we have made the decision to 

hold NEV in a fully digital format, across the planned dates of 17 – 19 November 2021.ௗ  

While we were optimistic that NEV could run in hybrid format, after further consultation with our 

exhibitors, visitors, and partners, we have concluded that the safest option is to focus instead on 

delivering a successful digital event. We have taken this proactive decision in the best interests of our 

community.  

We appreciate that this is disappointing news, however, the health and safety of our customers and 

staff is our number one priority and we remain guided by the expert advice of the government and 

public health authorities.ௗ  

We will support your plans to refocus on the digital exhibition and do our utmost to help all our 

customers, partners and attendees to prepare accordingly.   

We would like to thank everyone for the encouragement and support received during this challenging 

time.    
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